
PELHAM SCHOOL DISTRICT POLICY
GCB – PROFESSIONAL STAFF CONTRACTS

Category: Recommended

Contracts are designed to protect the interests of the employee and the District. Every permanent
professional employee shall be required to execute a contract with the District. The contract shall
be signed by the employee and the Chairperson of the Board.
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